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Comments: Please do not disallow permanent climbing anchors in our National Forest lands. Climbing is such a

vital recreational activity that has minimal impact. Anchors and permanent protection placed with care and

thoughtfulness has minimal visual impact but creates a much safer experience than if they were banned

completely. 


